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We have arranged a free E-Safety workshop available for all 
parents, which will take place on Tuesday 29th November 2016 
at 3:15pm. 
I stress the importance of a parent attending the session to 
provide you with a valuable strategy to keep your family safe on 
the internet.  Many thanks. 

Have you checked out our Sport’s 

Tweets? See the School’s Website 
Homepage for more details!! 
 

 

School Choir Open the Event 

Christmas Fayre 
Preparations for our Christmas Fayre are well underway. 
The date is Thursday 1st December 2016 between 15:15 
and 16:30. 
If you wish to book a stall, please contact the Chair of the 
PTA, Mrs Karen Newton via the School Office. 
 

Thank you to all of the 

children, parents and staff 

who donated towards the 

Poppy Appeal. £253.31 

was raised. Well done!! 

 

Ramble for 

Children in 

Need 

Christmas Jumper Day  
Friday 16th December will be our Christmas 
Jumper Day. Children may wear a festive outfit 
/jumper on this day and bring £1 voluntary 
contribution which will go towards the Cystic 
Fibrosis Trust, a charity which is close to the 
hearts of a number of children and parents at 
school. 

Thank you to everyone who joined the children for our 
ramble in support of Children in Need. As a School we 
raised a whopping £282!! 
Thank you for your continued support!! 
 

Tweets 

Well done to the children in the school choir who opened this 
weekend’s Village Hall Christmas Fayre. The children sang 
beautifully, and were great ambassadors for the School. Well 
Done!! 

 

Poppy Appeal 

 



Stranger Danger 

 

 
 
   
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
 
 
 

Telephone 01400 261271 

Fax            01400 262217 

E-mail  enquiries@cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 

or visit  

www.cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 
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Thank you for your continued support. 
Mr Chris Wilson   
Headteacher 

Upcoming Events 
 

Parent’s E-Safety Training 
Tuesday 29th November 2016 at 3:15pm 

 
Christmas Fayre 

Thursday 1st December 2016 from 15:15 to 16:30 
 

Festival of Carols 
Monday 12th December 2016 at 18:00 

 
Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Meal 

Friday 16th December 
 

This Academic year: 
 

Term 2 ends – Tuesday 20th Dec 2016 

Term 3: Wed 4th January – Fri 10th Feb 2017 
Term 4: Mon 20th Feb – Fri 31st Mar 2017 

Term 5 : Tuesday 18th Apr – Friday 26th May 2017 
Term 6 : Mon 5th Jun – Wednesday 19th July 2017 

 
Academic Year 2017-2018 

  

Term 1 Tuesday 5th September – Friday 20th Oct 2017 
Term 2: Tuesday 31st Oct – Tuesday 19th Dec 2017 

Term 3: Wed 3rd January – Fri 9th Feb 2018 
Term 4: Mon 19th Feb – Wed 28th Mar 2018 

Term 5 : Monday 16th Apr – Friday 25th May 2018 
Term 6 : Mon 4th Jun – Friday 20th July 2018 

 

  

Film Club 
We are delighted to inform you that FILMCLUB will be showing its 

next film of this academic year on Wednesday 30th November 2016.  

It will be a chance for your child to experience a variety of films in 
a safe, happy and structured setting. 
Our FILMCLUB aims to make a wide range of films available, 
which challenge, unite, educate, amaze and inspire. Our 
FILMCLUB will be running from immediately after school until 
5.00pm.  Refreshments will be provided and there will be a small 
charge of £2 to cover this.   
We will be watching ‘The Absent Minded Professor’.  This film 
has a U rating and is classified as suitable for all.   

 
Bumbling professor Ned Brainard is so 

forgetful even his own wedding keeps 
slipping his mind! He is, however, a 
dedicated inventor, and when he 
accidentally discovers how to create 
"flying rubber" the possibilities for its 
uses are endless! There's still much to 
learn about how this bouncy new 
discovery works though - and the 
potential to get into all manner of 
scrapes as a result. The film that 
inspired '90s remake Flubber, this 
original version has a sweetness and 
imagination that are almost irresistible. 

 

If it Snows… 
If you are unsure whether the school will be open on a day when it 
snows, please listen to Radio Lincolnshire and Lincs FM (and take a 
look at its website) along with Parentmail, which will provide relevant 
information as to whether we are open or not. Please note, a decision 
will not be made until 8am, therefore remain at home until the latest 
time possible to safely travel to school.  

 

Road Safety 
 Can we please all take a little more care driving in and around the 
school area. Parking in and around school is often congested at 
drop off and collection times, as are most schools around 
England. I plea to all parents of our school, that you always 
consider where you park when dropping off and collecting your 
child. Yes, you may think you are parked sensibly and your car is 
not in the way or ‘not harming anyone’ where it is, but can 
children cross safely where you have parked? Will your car make 
it difficult for other cars to get past? 
Please can we also ensure that the bus lane is kept clear. We do 
have a bus which comes down the drive, and needs to park in the 
bus lane. Please be considerate, and not park within this area. 
   Please spare a thought for all the local residents living around the 
school perimeter, especially in Cherry Tree Crescent, Baghdad Road, 
Delhi Square and the Spar Car Park.  
Please can we show full consideration and ensure we do not park on, 
or obstruct any driveways or paths.  
School are aware of Lincolnshire Police’s visits to these areas and are 
warning parents they are issuing tickets where appropriate.  
Many thanks for helping to respect our neighbours. 

Starting School in 2017? 
Is your child starting school in September 2017? Visit 
www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/parents/schools/school-admissions 
 to apply for a place. Information packs are also available from 
the school office.  
The online admissions system is available for parents and 
carers who would like to apply for a Reception/Foundation 
Stage place. Children who are born between 1st September 
2012 and 31st August 2013 are due to start Reception in 
September 2017. 

 

 Stay Safe, Be Seen!!! 
Please can we remind all 

of our children to: 
MAKE YOURSELF 
VISIBLE 

Wear bright or reflective 
clothing, especially when 
walking at night and to 
and from School. 
Dressing to be seen will 
make it safer for you 
and drivers, and put 

lights on bikes! 
 

 

As the nights are getting increasingly darker and the festive season is 
approaching, this may be a good time to remind your child about the 
dangers of talking to people they do not know and also what to do in 
case they are approached by someone unfamiliar to them. 
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